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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

AWARD OF MEMBERSHIP/FELLOWSHIP CERTIFICATE 
 
The West African College of Physicians (WACP) writes to bring to the information of all 
health-related institutions and employers that the award of Fellowship and Membership 
certificates to the October 2022 successful candidates will be after the induction ceremony 
on Monday, 6th November 2023. 
 
Per the College calendar of events, this year’s induction ceremony of new Fellows and 
Members into the College will be at the 47th AGSM which will hold in the Republic of Togo 
from 6th to 8th November 2023.  
 
The College, therefore, writes to request all assistance to be accorded to any graduand 
in the above category who produces this letter and an examination result bearing the 
candidate’s name as regards his or her upgrade or requesting for MDC certificate of 
additional qualification. 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
 
Dr.  Ablo Prudence WACHINOU, FWACP (Int. Med) 
Secretary-General, WACP 
 

 


